
 

 

       
   
  DAVID S. KEIR 
  202.416.6742 
  DKEIR@LERMANSENTER.COM 
  
  
 

May 4, 2020 
 
 
FILED VIA IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

 Re:   Transtelco, Inc. – Notification of Subsidiary Operations 
  Under Section 63.21(h), FCC File No. ITC-214-20070228-00088 
   

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
This letter is submitted on behalf of Transtelco, Inc. (“Transtelco”) to notify the 

Commission, pursuant to Section 63.21(h) of its Rules, that Neutrona Networks International 
LLC (“Neutrona”) became a wholly owned subsidiary of Transtelco effective April 24, 2020.  
Commencing as of that date, to the extent that Neutrona provides international 
telecommunications services, it will do so under the authority of Transtelco’s existing Section 
214 authorization, granted on March 16, 2007 in FCC File No. ITC-214-20070228-00088.  
Transtelco is a Delaware corporation with headquarters in El Paso, Texas and Neutrona is a 
Delaware limited liability company based in Miami, Florida. 

 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
   Respectfully submitted, 
    

     s/ David S. Keir  

   David S. Keir       
 Counsel to Transtelco, Inc. 
 
 
cc:       David Krech, FCC  
 


